

TSAS Newsletter

08/17

We have had a great start to the new year! We welcomed over 150 new students across all grades and 12 fabulous new faculty and staff! Everyone is off and running now, and we are excited to continue the 16 years of success TSAS has enjoyed! Here's to another great year!

Meet our new director!



Dr. Ellen Dollarhide is starting her first year as the TSAS Executive Director! Dr. Dollarhide comes to TSAS from the Oklahoma Department of Education and is excited about her new role! She previously taught at Nimitz MS.

HOME.

We have adopted "HOME" as our school motto for the year.



Eclipse Day!



On Monday, August 21st, our entire TSAS family went outside to view the historic solar eclipse. The experience was planned by our wonderful science department, and the glasses were purchased with generous donations from the community! The science department has also started a new ROBOTICS club who will meet after school.

Sign up for daily announcements and updates at: TSAS.org/tsasnotes Pick up a free/reduced lunch form in the main office.

Join the PTSA!

Give us a call for more information on how to get involved.